
February IGth ,1925.

R. HeIdrum Stewart,Esq 
Director, Dominion Observatory, 
Department of the Interior, 
Ottawa,Ont.

* «

2Iy dear Hr. Stewart

Let mo acknowledge with thanks 
the receipt of your letter of February 12th,

£ appreciate greatly your assurance 
that your Department will co-operate in any way 
possible should we decide to establish a course in 
Astronomy here.
with Professors Gillson and King and write you again.

I shall discuss this matter further

Yours faithfully,
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